
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Happy New Year to all our families and welcome back to a new term at the Prep! Hopefully 

you have all had a relaxing break and are ready for the term ahead. As per our calendar, 

this half term will end on Friday 9th February. This term we look forward to settling the 

children back into class and moving forward with their learning. Congratulations to everyone 

for the substantial amount of money raised for the Children with Cancer UK - £861.82, The 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal - £250.12 and NSPCC - £205.20.  

• Saturday 27th January – SEAG test results (virtual meetings with Prep 7 parents 

from Monday 29th January. Discussions regarding transition for each pupil and post-

primary school criteria.  (Bookings timetable to be shared shortly)  

• 5th – 9th February = Mental health week 

• Tuesday 6th February - Internet safety day  

• Half term holidays – school closed to all – Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

External clubs start: 8th Jan. 

Teacher-led clubs to start:15th Jan  

Dinner Links w/c 15th January 2024 

PREP 1 & 2 

https://forms.office.com/e/E68Amt6f0R 

PREP 3 – 7 

https://forms.office.com/e/aWERiycFqn 

Please pre-order dinners by 12.00 noon on 

Thursday 11th January 2024.  Contact Mrs C 

Steenson for any difficulties in pre-ordering at:- 

csteenson969@sullivanupper.holywood.ni.sch.uk 

 

Friday 5th December, 2024  

https://forms.office.com/e/E68Amt6f0R
https://forms.office.com/e/aWERiycFqn

